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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 

 

 11th July Y5/6 Production 

 16th—20th July—P.E. 
week  

 KS2 Sports event at Thirsk 
School on 16th July 2018. 

 School Photo Orders to be 
handed back to the school 
office no later than 17th 
July. 

 20th July Leavers assembly 
@ 9.10 a.m./School closes 
at 2.30 p.m. 

 School re-opens Tuesday 
4th September 2018. 

 

 

We are rushing towards the end of term but still have lots of exciting 
things planned. Next week is PE week. Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school everyday. Can I remind you that our PE kit 
is white T-shirt and black shorts. Football tops should not be worn. As 
it is looking like this lovely weather will continue please make sure 
your child has sunscreen on, a water bottle and a hat with them. We 
have a number of exciting activities planned including trampolining at 
the high school, army assault course, fencing, tennis, dance and 
gymnastics. 

End of Term 

FOS Summer Fayre 
A big thank you to the FOS team and all those that helped with the 
Summer Fayre. It was lovely to see so many of you there enjoying the 
lovely weather. We raised around £2000 to support the school. 

After School Clubs 
This is the last week for clubs except for Mark Cromack's football. A 
new menu for clubs will be sent out in September. Clubs will not start 
until week beginning 17th September. 
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School Lunches 

School Library Books 

From September we are adjusting the way the school dinners are ordered. The menu will be on 
Parent Pay for parents (and pupils,) to select from. Once the selection has been made it will need 
to be paid in order to complete the booking. For each meal the menu must be selected from and 
payment taken, by Parent Pay in the usual way, as failure to do so will not secure a dinner. Meals 
can be chosen and paid for in advance i.e. weeks ahead if that suits. 
 
 Although this may take  a little getting used to it is a more efficient  way of ordering than the 
complex way we use currently. The new system will enable dinners to be ordered and paid for in 
advance, which is particularly useful if your child is going to be late into school due to an 
appointment for instance. The menus will be set up on Parent Pay before we break up next week 
ready for returning  to school in September. 

As we are approaching the end of term we would ask  that pupils return their school library 
books. Failing to do so may result in a reminder letter being sent home and/or a request for a 
contribution, to cover the cost of the book if it is lost or damaged. 

Leavers 

On behalf of everyone at Carlton Miniott Academy I would like to wish all the Y6 children that 
are leaving all the best for the future. I would like to wish everyone else a happy summer holiday 
and I look forward to seeing you all back in school in September. 

Summer Activity 
The Thirsk Yarn bombers are setting up a Rabbit Trail for children to complete during the 
summer holidays with shops in the centre of Thirsk.  

A list of clues can be collected from the Tourist  Information Centre and returned to them for a 
sticker. 

 

 


